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All Council Meetings are held at the Harvey 
Council Chamber.  

Meetings are open to the public and are 
also live streamed on YouTube. 
To view the live stream, visit: 
youtube.com/@shireofharvey5433 
To view the Agenda, visit: 
harvey.wa.gov.au/shire/council

Date Meeting Time
17 December Audit Committee 2.30pm

17 December Ordinary Council 5pm

Council Meetings

#shireofharvey

Expressions of Interest – Impounded Vehicles 

Expressions of Interest are invited for the purchase of the following abandoned vehicles that 
have been impounded, pursuant to the Local Government Act 1995.

ALL PUBLIC NOTICES HAVE BEEN AUTHORISED BY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER ANNIE RIORDAN.

Impound No. Year Vehicle Description VIN Number

47 2014 Holden Barina KL3TA69E9EB620585

55 2001 Toyota Prado JTEBN99J700089653

56 1995 Holden Commodore 6H8VSK35HTL895233

57 1989 Mitsubishi Pajero JMFNF3W45JJ002238

Vehicles maybe inspected by appointment only. 
Please contact Ranger Services at the Shire of Harvey on 9729 0333 during business 
hours to arrange an appointment or to obtain a copy of the Expression of Interest Form. 
Expressions of Interest can be submitted by email to shire@harvey.wa.gov.au with subject 
‘Impounded Vehicles’, posted to the Shire of Harvey, PO Box 500 Harvey, in a sealed 
envelope marked ‘Impounded Vehicles’ or hand delivered to the Australind or Harvey 
Administration Offices. 

Expressions of Interest close on Thursday, 16 January 2025. 
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Festive period opening hours 

The Australind and Harvey Administration 
Centres and Libraries will be closed from 
12noon Tuesday, 24 December 2024 and 
reopen Thursday, 2 January 2025.  
During this period, the Leschenault Leisure 
Centre, Harvey Recreation and Cultural 
Centre and Dr Peter Topham Memorial 
Swimming Pool will have reduced hours. 
Scan the QR code to find out  
what will be open during the 
festive break. 

Gift yourself a rewarding career this festive season. 
•	 Customer Service Officer
•	 Building Support Officer 

•	 Engineering Technical Officer - Survey (Graduate) 

Visit our website: harvey.wa.gov.au/employment 

Waste collection 

There will be no waste collection on 
Christmas Day, Wednesday, 25 December 
2024.

That week, bins will be collected a day 
later than usual (bins ordinarily collected on 
Wednesday will be collected on Thursday, 
and so on)

Waste collection will resume as normal 
during the week starting Monday, 30 
December 2024.


